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From: vlaparker@aol.com [mailto:vlaparker@aol.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 10:51 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: rajeev@northwhatcomlaw.com
Subject: Comment on Proposed Rule Change APR 26
 
Dear Madame Clerk, 
 
This comment is written in full support of the comments and conclusions in the January 26,
2020 letter from W.S.B.A. President Majumdar regarding APR 26.  
 
In addition, a consideration not yet addressed is the undue impact on women who choose to
vastly reduce practice in order to raise their children.  Without a showing of actual benefit to
the public and, indeed, a showing of  probable increased lawsuits against attorneys because of
mandatory insurance, it would be extremely helpful to women who are already financing
continuation of their Bar licenses from family funds in order to realize their goals.
 
Thank you for your consideration.  Please, reject the proposed change.  

Vicki
Vicki Lee Anne Parker,
Attorney at Law
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